
And it’s not the wonderful mix of Fijian &  

Indian taxi drivers – even though they keep you 
very much awake as you drive with them. 

And it’s not even the weekend ahead, on a 
boat, to the southern island of Kadavu – even 
though everyone on board will be Fijian but 
me. 
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 From Fiji Islands!  
Greetings    

And it’s not the singing of the Fijians which carries you away with its great 
happiness in harmony. 

No, the best are the children with their shining eyes dancing above two rows 
of the whitest teeth you have ever seen. 

I have the great joy of having a 31 days holiday here in paradise  

“Why is it so good?” you ask. 

The best part is not the luxuriant foliage – even though that is stunning.  

For my 31 days I’ve been allowed to play (it’s not work) with the children of 
the Suva Christian Community School as well as 7 street children who are in 
school for the first time in their lives – 4 to 11 years & 
all were non-readers.  What an opportunity for me to 
learn more about preparing children to be ready to 
learn. What more could I possibly ask for? 

 Children ready to learn 

 Arms to hug in return 

 These are the treasures I’d die for! 



“It’s not exaggerating to say that 
the first opportunity to get children 
ready for school is in the womb.” 
Page 20 -  Teaching with the Brain 
in Mind, by Eric Jensen. 

Try & see if you can be a fly on the wall at one 
of these meetings! Grown men rolling on the 
floor! Parents ecstatic over their child’s pro-
gress! Grandmothers learning all they can to 
help that special child of theirs.  
If you want to learn more about wonderful 
group dynamics or how you can help others, call 
the leader, Caroline Smart (02) 9744 8046 in the 
evenings. Or call our Stace here at the office in 
the day time on (02) 9907 7048. 

Our Support 
Group 

Till next time, thankyou for reading, 
 

Barbara Pheloung & the Move to Learn Team 

November Seminar 

FOR THOSE WHO LOVE THE ARTS 
–  A book  
Some of you are artists, others of you teach & inspire students to be crea-
tive.  Arts with the Brain in Mind, by Eric Jensen, may interest you.  

CONCEPTION TO     
   BIRTH 

We have an incredible group of people  
registered. They range from OT’s, Kinesiologist’s,  
Teachers, Parents, Dance &  Music Therapists,  

This book is a great & easy read to equip us to know 
more about the true nature of LD & how our growing 
knowledge about the human brain can equip us  
teachers & parents to overcome not just compensate 
for LD. Jensen continues “By birth, a baby’s brain has 
more than a trillion connections &  has reached 60% of 
the peak number of synapses (connections) that will 
develop over a lifetime.” 

Can you do this? 

At Oxford Falls, NSW, Australia  

Jump rhythmically on a mat or 
a trampoline 24 times. 
As you do this count the 
jumps out loud but on the 
even numbers/odd numbers/
every third number. 

NEW!! 
Have you noticed our new A3 sized 
posters of each specific movement 
s e q u e n c e  o n  t h e  w e b s i t e ! 
www.movetolearn.com.au 
 
Teachers & parent are finding them 
very useful around the home or in the 
classroom as a reminder! 

 Counsellors, Teachers Aides,  
University Student, Principals & 
Youth Mentors!  

The Move to Learn Seminar 
will be held this year at the 
Collaroy Conference Centre. 
 
When; Friday after dinner  
          3rd Nov-Wed 8th Nov. 
Who It Is For; Parents,  
teachers, professionals,  
anyone that wants to be 
equipped to help those with 
LD. 
Cost;  
$600 Registration  
        accomodation/food 
$350 those staying elsewhere 
 

For More Info Go To 
www.movetolearn.com.au  

2006  
Move to Learn 

SEMINAR 
 

You Need To Be 
There! 

If you know of anyone that needs to be at this 
Seminar, make sure you let them know. 
Book in today, as Time is running out! 
 

Ruth Fellowes who has registered says,  
“I am really looking forward to the mentoring 
& being able to draw & learn from other’s 
experiences & putting them into practice.”  
 

 See www.movetolearn.com.au for more info 
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